
 

 

03 December 2015 

 

Belinda Mai 
ASX Listings Compliance 
ASX Compliance Pty Limited 
20 Bridge Street  
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
 
Dear Belinda, 
 
Request for Trading Halt 
 

Superloop Limited (ASX:SLC) (Company) hereby requests a trading halt with respect to its 
securities, effective prior to the opening of the market today, 03 December 2015. 

 

The trading halt is requested pending an announcement by the Company with respect to a 
significant transaction currently being considered by the Company to establish a substantial 
asset.  This transaction will be funded by a capital raising. 

 

The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the time the 
Company makes an announcement, or commencement of trading on 07 December 2015. 

 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Greg Bryant 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 


